
 

 
 
 
 
 
April 28, 2022 

 
 

Dear Provider: 
 
Thank you for your continued efforts to ensure all Kern County residents receive their COVID vaccine. KHS was 
offering a $50.00 member incentive for every fully vaccinated member which ended in March 2022. Although 
the DHCS Vaccine Incentive Program ran through February 2022, KHS made the decision to extend it through 
March.  If KHS offers any additional member rewards programs for COVID vaccines in the future, a Provider 
Bulletin will be sent out.  Again, we appreciate your continued help and support vaccinating our community.  
 
Members can call the KHS Member Services Department at 800-391-2000 Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 
p.m. for assistance to schedule an appointment or if they need help finding the location of a walk-in vaccination 
clinic. Members can also schedule an appointment at https://myturn.ca.gov/ 
 
Members can schedule transportation to and from a vaccination appointment by calling 800-391-2000 and 
selecting option 3.  
 
KHS posts all bulletins on the KHS website, www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com, choose Provider, then Bulletins.  
 
For any questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at 661-664-5000. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Melissa McGuire 
Provider Relations Manager 
Kern Health Systems  

https://myturn.ca.gov/
http://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/

